
Continued………. 

SAUNDERSFOOT COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
  
Dear Councillor 
 

You are hereby summoned to attend the General Meeting of The Saundersfoot Council. 
This is a remote meeting to be held via the medium of Zoom, to transact the business 
stated below on Monday 8th June 2020 at 6pm.  
 
If any member of the public wishes to attend please contact the Clerk by 1pm on 
Monday 8th June and you will receive all documents relating to the meeting and the 
meeting information to enable you to connect to the meeting.  
 

APPLICATIONS TO BE CONSIDERED AT THE MEETING CAN BE VIEWED ONLINE BY VISITING THE 
RELEVANT PLANNING AUTHORITIES’ WEBSITE USING THE REFERENCE STATED ON THE 
AGENDA 
 

Yours faithfully  
 
 
 Financial Officer/Clerk to the Council (Email: melaniepriestley.scc@gmail.com) 
 

2020/06 247 Due to restrictions imposed by Welsh Government during the 
COVID-19 pandemic:     Cllr Sefton 

 

Saundersfoot Community Council should hold General Meetings and Committee Meetings by 
the use of video-conferencing, or tele-conferencing until restrictions are relaxed sufficiently to 
allow normal face-to-face meetings. The Protocol for such meetings, as circulated, to be 
adopted for the duration of the restrictions and should override Standing Orders where 
relevant. 

 

2020/06 248 Apologies for Absence 
 

2020/06 249 Chairman’s Report 
 

2020/06 250 Declaration of Interests 
 

2020/06 251 To Receive the Minutes of the Meeting Held on the 5th March 2020 
 

2020/06 252 Matters Arising from the Minutes – Information Only  
 

2020/06 253 To receive County Councillor’s Report  

 

2020/06 254 To Receive Any Reports from Committees  
 

Sensory Garden Sub Committee  
 

2020/06 255 To Receive Reports from Council Representatives 

 

Agenda Items 
 

2020/06 256 To consider purchasing 6 ‘free standing’ hand sanitiser  
    units and alcohol hand wash to locate around the Village Cllr Baker 

 

To support the reopening of the Village businesses and to safeguard resident’s safety   
 

2020/06 257 Pedestrianisation in Cambrian Terrace and The Strand  Cllr Baker 
 

To consider supporting and financing the single lane Pedestrianisation in Cambrian Terrace and 
The Strand to assist businesses to provide additional outdoor space on footway and carriageway  
- bearing in mind the new normal in regard to social distancing.   



2020/06 258 Summer Watering increased hours   Cllr Williams BEM 
 

To consider increasing Mr Lewis’ hours from 16th June 2020 (monitored regularly) to enable the 
watering of hanging baskets and flower pots around the village. 

 

2020/06 259 Grant Payment to the Regency Hall   Cllr Sefton 

 

To Consider the payment of a Grant to the Regency Hall for the financial 
year 2020/2021 
 

2020/06 260 Cllr Williams BEM – New Years Day Swim 
 

Date of next meeting - to discuss the  Internal Auditors Report and Approve Accounts prior to 
onward submission to Grant Thornton.  


